@ BUREAU OF CUSTOMS ﬁiﬁ

MAKABAGOMNG ADUANA  MATATAG NA EKOMOMIYA

ERRATUM ON NOTICE OF PUBLIC AUCTION FOR 06 AUGUST 2021

30 July 2021

NOTICE TO ALL CONCERNED

The Public Auction through sealed bidding to be conducted by the Auction and Cargo
Disposal Division, Manila International Container Port will be rescheduled on August 5, 2021
instead of the published date of August 6, 2021. Below are the details:

Date of Public Auction: AUGUST 5, 2021
Opening of sealed bids : 10:00 A.M.
Place : 2nd Floor Admin building, MICP, North Harbor, Isla Putting Bato, Tondo, Manila

Viewing of Goods will be available to all qualified bidders on: July 28 and 30 & August
3, and 021.

For further details, please contact ATTY. ERNELITO G. AQUINO, Chief, Auction
and Cargo Disposal Division, MICP, Tel No.8247-0987.
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